
With reference to a Naming and Numbering proposal or a new residential 
development at the former Readymix site, East Wall Road, D03 AT27 

 

Development information: 

This is a new residential development to be delivered under the National PPP Housing 
Programme (Bundle 3) on a site at East Wall Road, D03 AT27 (DCC Planning 
Reference 3511/22).  
 
The development will consist of 60 apartments and 8 duplex units in two blocks as 
follows:  

 One Apartment block fronting East Wall Road, 60 units (13 one-bedroomed, 28 

two-bedroomed and 19 three-bedroomed);  

 One duplex terrace block, located to the west of the site, including eight duplex 

units (4 one-bedroomed and 4 three-bedroomed) as shown on the attached 

drawing SM-2020-0624 

 

The proposed name is follows:  
 
Port an Tulcháin  

The name ‘Port an Tulcháin’ is proposed as it reflects the history of the site and 

location  

 
The address will be as follows: 
 

1-68 Port an Tulcháin,  
East Wall Road,  
Dublin 3 
D03 AT27 
 
See attached map Index No. SM-2024-0196. 

 

Heritage Officer Report 

The City Councils’ Heritage Officer has considered the proposed name and gives a 
recommendation that the above-mentioned name is appropriate we are awaiting 
confirmation on the Irish translation from the An Brainse Logainmneacha. 
 

Recommendation: 

The naming and numbering details as set out above are considered suitable and are 

recommended for adoption. 

 
Gareth Rowan 
PPP Project Team Leader 
 
 

                            
 
 
 

  

 

 
To the Chairperson and Members  
Of Central Area Committee 

 
 
 

14th May 2024 
 

 



 


